
 

 

 

Dear parents, 

The children are very excited to be back in school and so far 

they are enjoying our Explorers topic. We have already learned 

about Sir Rober Falcon Scott who wanted to be the first person 

to get to the South Pole and children found his story fascinating. The coming week we 

will be talking about Sarah Outen, who spent 4 years rowing, cycling and kayaking 

around the world.   

As the weather is summery, we are spending a lot of time outside. Children use the 

courtyard on a daily basis. Please make sure that children have appropriate clothing for 

school. If it is sunny please apply sun cream at home and send in a sunhat. Please do not 

allow your child to bring into school their own sun cream; we need to avoid children 

sharing these. Please label everything clearly. If the weather is rainy, please send your 

child to school with a raincoat.  

During PE days, all long hair must be tied back. During PE, children are not allowed to 

wear watches and they are asked to take them off. To avoid losing any of these items, 

please try and keep watches/fit bids at home on PE days.  

We are looking forward to our school trip on Thursday. Thank you for all the parents 

who have offered to help however we no longer need any volunteers as we will have 

enough school staff coming with us.  

 

In Literacy: 

We are focusing on –er and –est suffixes.  

We will be writing a recount of our school 

trip too.  

In Numeracy: 

We are focusing on place value, number 

recognition and partitioning two/three 

digit numbers.  

Homework: 

A separate homework grid will be sent 

out shortly. Please complete at least 3 

homework tasks this half term. Last day 

to return the completed homework is 

Wednesday the 14th of July.  

 

CLIC: 

Making number bonds to 20, building on 

our knowledge of number bonds to 10. 

If 1+9=10. I change one of the numbers 

in the number sentence into a teen 

number, and will create a number bond of 

20. Such as 11+9=20 or 1+19=20  
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